
 

 
 

 
 

19 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Staff, Parents and Carers 
 
In October Mr Waller announced his decision to retire this Summer and the 
Governors then began a recruitment process to secure a new Headteacher.   I 
write to inform you that the Governing Body, along with the Education 
Partnership Trust, have appointed Mr Ben Layzell as the new Headteacher of 
Carr Hill High School from September 1st 2024.   
 
Mr Layzell is currently Headteacher of Atherton High School and brings a good 
deal of experience to the role.  He impressed the Staff, Student and Governors’ 
panels as well as the final interview panel with his vision for the school. 
 
As Governors we look forward to working with Mr Layzell as the school moves 
into a new phase of its history as part of the Education Partnership Trust.  As 
always, the needs of our young people will be at the heart of all that the school 
does and the school will continue to build on its many existing strengths.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jo Shepherd 

 
Mrs J Shepherd 
Chair of Governors 
 


